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EU Driving Licence: Demystification of biases on driver’s age 

Dear Ms Devaux,  

You are representing the European Parliament in negotiations with the Council on a 

vital f ile for the future of  road transport: the revision of the Driving Licence Directive.  

We would like to provide you with information on a topic of  intense debate in the 
negotiations between the Council and European Parliament, namely the minimum age 

for young professional drivers.  

For both goods and passenger transport road companies, the solutions regarding the 
driving age included in the Parliament’s negotiating position are good solutions, 

pragmatic and well considered. In our view, the debate on the driving age does not have 
a realistic basis and is not supported by facts but by myths because young professional 

drivers are amongst the safest drivers on the road. The arguments are outlined below.  
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Further arguments can be found in our leaf let enclosed to this letter and available here.  

 

We cannot emphasise enough the importance of  your support to address accessibility 

and training professional drivers in the EU. 

Thank you for your attention and dedication to this important cause.   

 

 

Sincerely,    

  

  

    

Raluca Marian 

Director EU Advocacy / General Delegate of  the Permanent Delegation to the EU 

 

https://www.iru.org/resources/iru-library/beyond-bias-young-professional-bus-and-truck-drivers-eu-are-safe

